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First meeting of the new year will be Wednesday, February 19,1969, 8:00 p, m. at
the Wilshire Federal Hospitality Room., Please come to hear all our plans for Spring.

At our board meeting, February 3rd our Vice President, Garvin Aulepp, submitted
an outline for a progress report showing each months completed job at the Historical
Monument, This report will be sent to the Department of Building and Safety so our
permit can be extended.

V’e hope to place a 4x6 metal sign in front of the monument stating it is being restored
to its original beauty for the future of this community and asking for more help,

We are going to ask Hunt Henion to otganize out junior members into a closer knit
organization,

We need a picture of the church for a postcard we are going to have printed, we would—
like a picture taken before the windows were boarded up., If you have one call Virgini.
Watson at home,

We are happy to report our first job completed this year is the plumbing., Water lines
have been brought into the bathroom and a urinal installed, Stub out pipe for sewer
put in ready for the septic tanks, Our next project will be closing up the foundation,
Then we will be ready for spring landscaping.

Our next meeting will be a dinner and program, Please watch for further details in
the newspaper,

Sincerely,
Lillian Schepler
President



